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Dear Parents, 

It’s the Summer Holidays! 

I hope you all have a wonderful time wherever you go during the 

summer break. We open for the Autumn Term on Tuesday 4th September 

2018.  

On-going building work The gable wall will be completed by mid-August. We 

have secured grants for new gates and fencing and also for a tarmac court 

where the scaffolding is now located. We have organised for a trim trail and 

den making zone to be fitted in the area where the 

sandpit and blue target ball post are currently situated. 

The sensory garden is to be developed with funds 

donated by the PTA. It’s a busy and exciting time at 

Bosley! 

Learning over the Summer Holidays  

Of course learning doesn’t stop over the summer break. What about trying some 

of the following activities to enhance your child’s learning? 

 Bake a cake – there’s plenty of opportunities for maths – reading scales, how 
many grams in a kilogram 

 Go to a library, they are full of exciting child friendly activities and ideas—
sign up for the summer reading challenge 

 Make a shop in your house – a great way for your child to understand money 
 Plant a mini garden – brilliant science 
 Search for ‘Kitchen Science ideas’ on the internet there are so many 

interesting experiments that you can do just using the contents of your 
kitchen cupboards 

 Keep a holiday diary to share when you get back to school 
 Play times tables games while you’re driving in the car 

‘It always seems 
impossible until 
it’s done.’ Nelson 
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Parental Communication As part of 

our commitment to communication 

with parents we will be having a ‘meet 

the teacher’ afternoon on Wednesday 

19th September from 2.30-6pm. 

There is no need to book an 

appointment. Just pop in for a chat to 

see how your child has started the new 

school year. However, if you would 

like a more formal talk then please 

make an appointment through the 

school office. If you would like to have 

a tour of the school then one of our 

new Year 6 children would love to 

show you around. 

We will be having a formal parents 

evening on Wednesday 7th November 

where appointments will need to be 

made. 

After School Clubs 

The clubs are as follows: 

 Monday: Multi-sports 

 Tuesday: The ever popular Creative 

Club 

 Wednesday: Athletics Club 

 Thursday: Computer Club (both 

classes) and Guitar Club (KS2 only) 

 Friday: Lego Club (both classes) and 

Bible Buddies (KS2 only) 

Please note: There will be no after school 

club this Friday 20th July. 

We will review these clubs and send out  

a new list in September. After school 

clubs will continue to run every evening. 

Book Amnesty There are a number of school 

reading books missing. Please look behind 

the sofa and in all those places where books 

like to hide. If you should happen to find one 

then please send it into school. 

Upcoming Events 

Thu 19th July End of school year disco 

6-7.30pm 

Fri 20th July Leavers Service 9.30am 

Fri 20th July School closes for the summer 

Tue 4th September School re-opens 

Tues 4th Sept Welcome Service 2.30pm 

Wed 19th Sept ‘Meet the teacher’ 2.30—6pm 

Fri 28th Sept  PTA AGM 3.30pm 

Wed 7th November Parents evening 

Leaver’s Service 

Our Year 6 leavers service is on Friday 20th 

July at 9.30am in St Mary’s Church Bosley. 

All Welcome. Refreshments will be provid-

ed. 

I would like to take this opportunity to wish 

the Year 6 children every success as they 

move on to high school. I’m sure that they 

will all do well and build on the firm foun-

dations that they have developed during 

their time at Bosley. 

PTA News 

End of Year Disco  

Thursday 19th July 6—730pm 

£2 admission includes a burger and ice-

cream plus prizes for the best dancers.  

PTA AGM—Friday 28th September 3.30pm. 

Movie Night—Wednesday 24th October 

4.30—6.30pm 

Christmas Lights switch-on Saturday 24th 

November  

Christmas Fair—Saturday 1st December 

Christmas Disco—Thursday 13th Decem-

ber—6-7.30pm 
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